
KAWASAKI KISEN KAISHA, LTD. 

        N E W S   L E T T E R 
                                             

                                                                                                              

                     
 

ｻｽﾃﾅﾋﾞﾘﾃｨ・環境経営推進・IR・広報ｸﾞﾙｰﾌﾟ   Corporate Sustainability, Environment Management, 

IR and Communication Group 

October 27, 2022 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

  

Opening Ceremony of K Marine Ship Management Pte. Ltd. 

held in the Republic of Singapore 

  

We are pleased to announce the grand opening ceremony of our new in-house ship management 

company, K Marine Ship Management Pte. Ltd. (“KMSM”), in Singapore was held on 26th October 

2022 at 79 Anson Road, #06-01, Singapore 079906. The grand opening ceremony was attended by 

the key management from Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd and KMSM together with the key industry 

leaders of Singapore’s Maritime Industry and distinguished guests.  

 

 

(Cutting of ribbon by Senior Minister of State, Mr. Chee Hong Tat as Guest of Honour and KMSM 

Management) 

 

The establishment of KMSM is in line with our “K” LINE Group’s plan to further enhance the “K” LINE 

Group’s value and presence in Asia and in Singapore. Being one of the global bases of the “K” LINE 

Group, KMSM will be supporting our “K” LINE Group’s Asia businesses, which has been identified as 

one of the future growth markets under our “K” LINE Group’s New Medium-Term Management Plan.  
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KMSM aims to provide high-quality and trusted ship management services and establish a customer-

oriented support organization rooted in the region, and flexibly respond to diversifying needs. With 

this, it is KMSM’s intention to strengthen our global functional strategy structures of marine technology, 

organizations, human resources including ship management companies. 

 

 
(Guests viewing the vessel’s bridge simulator in KMSM office) 

 

We look forward to the success of contribution from KMSM to the global shipping industry. 

 

<Related News Release> 

* May 09, 2022: Restructures of Safety and Quality Control Organization 

～Challenge to establish an optimal organization for diversifying needs～ 

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/news/csr/csr3347564231945932575/main/0/link/220509EN.pdf 
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